
SCHOLARSHIP OPPORTUNITY

The State of Alaska, Division of Behavioral Health is excited to make available scholarship 
funds to cover the cost of the registration fee for Behavioral Health Treatment Grantees 
and Head Start Mental Health Consultants to attend a special training session focused on 
Infant & Early Childhood Mental Health and Child, Adolescent and Family Behavioral 
Health. 

These funds are offered in partnership with the Office of Children’s Services, the Division 
of Behavioral Health, and the Alaska Mental Health Trust Authority. Funding will be 
prioritized for attendees who plan to participate in the full conference and to distribute 
funding geographically.

Scholarship Application for DBH Treatment Grantees:

These funds are targeted towards participants who are not employees of the Department 

and are limited to Behavioral Health Grantee agencies. Two scholarships per agency will 

be provided to cover the cost of the registration fees. 

Click to Apply: DBH Scholarship Application

Scholarship Application for Head Start Mental Health Consultants: 

These funds are targeted towards participants who are not employees of the Department 

and are limited to Mental Health Consultants working with Head Start grantees.

One scholarship per agency will be provided to cover the cost of the registration fees. 

Click to Apply: Head Start Mental Health Scholarship Application

Infant & Early Childhood Mental Health Institute 
Child, Adolescent & Family Behavioral Health

2021 VIRTUAL CONFERENCES
April 7-9 and 12-13, 2021

http://uaa.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_cCIqHz5ZOMF1aOW
http://uaa.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_cSAfeX5Sk2h2ksK

